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The Public Utilities Commission (PUC) donates $5,000 to  

St. John’s Cathedral Soup Kitchen Program 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A cheque for $5,000 was presented to St. John’s Cathedral Soup Kitchen, on Wednesday, 

November 16, 2022, Belize City.  

 

The donation is aimed to assist the Soup Kitchen which provides warm and nutritious meals, every 

Tuesday, to 150+ deserving Belize City residents from vulnerable households and students from 

neighboring schools.   

 PUC’s Director of Operations and Communications, Mrs. Suzette Tillett, says the donation will 

contribute significantly to facilitate the church’s weekly Soup Kitchen feeding program.  

 

“The Soup Kitchen is doing a commendable job at providing meals to those who are in need. They 

are not only providing a delicious cup of soup every week; but also providing hope to the 

community.”  

  

She adds, the initiative is a testament of the PUC’s commitment to impact the lives of Belizeans 

towards national development.  
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